
Sir William OsJ.er I M. D., 

Oxford, England. 

Dear Sir Willian:: 

CU~41-=i/ 1 lJ.. fO 
(Dr. George H. Simmons) 

10-31-LL 

(Gee, but this sounds awkward!) 

I thought that ycu n1ight be interested in the 

enclosed olip:ping. While I know that you recognize The 

Journal sufficiently to allow it to come into your sanc­

tum, I arr: not sure tl1at you would drop onto this. 

Hoping that you and your family are well, and 

with best wishes, I am 

Sincerely yours, 


